
HeplerBroom  LLC  Partner
Matthew  Noce  Joins
International  Association  of
Defense Counsel

The  International  Association  of  Defense
Counsel  (IADC)  has  announced  that  Matthew
Noce,  a  partner  at  HeplerBroom  LLC  in  St.
Louis, has accepted an invitation to join the
IADC,  the  preeminent  invitation-only  global
legal organization for attorneys who represent
corporate and insurance interests.

“I am proud and humbled to be accepted as a member of such a
prestigious group of international attorneys,” Mr. Noce said.

Mr.  Noce’s  practice  involves  general  litigation  with  an
emphasis  on  commercial  trucking,  premises  liability  and
employment law matters. He also has a particular focus on
defending private and public schools and public utilities in
litigation matters.

Mr.  Noce  currently  serves  on  the  board  of  the  Missouri
Organization  of  Defense  Lawyers  (MODL).  For  MODL,  he  has
served for the last three years as chair or co-chair of the
committee that organizes the group’s annual meeting that hosts
more than 150 lawyers and their families each year. He also is
a member of the St. Louis County Bar’s Executive Committee.

Mr.  Noce  received  his  J.D.  from  St.  Louis  University  Law
School  and  his  Bachelor  of  Arts  from  the  University  of
Missouri.
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